

## Racial Equity Committee (REQC) Meeting Agenda

Wednesday, June 21st, 2023 | 9:00 AM – 11:00 AM

[Zoom Meeting](#) | Meeting ID: 838 5034 2087 | Passcode: 033400

One tap mobile: +16699009128,,83850342087#,,,,\*033400# US (San Jose)

Dial by your location: +1 669 900 9128 US (San Jose)

Find your local number [here](#)

Agenda Item	Presenter(s)	Time	Item Type
<p><b>I. Welcome and grounding into the space</b></p> <p>Opener: What are some systemic or structural barriers that hinder racial equity in our community, and how can we address them?</p> <p>Land Acknowledgement Community Guidelines</p>	Ardy Akhzari, SSF, Racial Equity Committee Co-Chair	9:00 AM (5 minutes)	Informational
<p><b>II. “Spotlight on Equity”</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>Ted-Ed on the history of Juneteenth</li> </ul>	Anthony Robinson, SSF, Racial Equity Specialist	9:05 AM (15 minutes)	Informational
<p><b>III. Approval <a href="#">5/17/23 Meeting Minutes</a></b></p>	Ardy Akhzari	9:20 AM (5 minutes)	Action
<p><b>IV. Announcements (Upcoming Events &amp; Recent Actions)</b></p>	Ardy Akhzari, REQC Members, & Guests	9:25 AM (10 minutes)	Informational & Discussion

<b>V. One Year PLE Cohort Review</b>	Tanesha Travis, SSF, PLE Coordinator	9:35 AM (15 minutes)	Informational
<b>VI. Racial Equity Training Series Update</b>	Anthony Robinson	9:50 AM (5 minutes)	Informational & Discussion
<b>VII. YHDP (Youth Homelessness Demonstration Project) Update</b>	Jesse Archer, SSF, CoC Analyst	9:55 AM (5 minutes)	Informational
<b>VIII. Meeting Adjourned</b>  <b>Next REQC Meeting is Wednesday, July 19th, 2023 (9:00am to 11:00 am)</b> <b>Potential Topics to Cover: Ongoing review of assessment tool to replace VI-SPDAT • Prepare training for assessors of new assessment tool • Ongoing work on language and readability for forms</b>			

---

For more details about the REQC cmte activities, review the [2023 REQC cmte Work Plan](#).

If you have trouble accessing the supporting material links within the agenda, please contact Kaylin Jones, CoC Project Coordinator to share the January meeting materials as one document. For any other questions or concerns, please contact [Kaylin Jones](#).